
  

TDC Board of Directors Announces Elizabeth (Liz) Nelson as Interim Executive Director 

December 27, 2024 

Hope Williams has announced her resignation as Executive Director of TDC Learning Centers. As a result, 

the TDC Board of Directors is thrilled to announce the appointment of Liz Nelson as our Interim 

Executive Director. Liz has an undergraduate degree in Early Childhood Education and brings over 20 

years of experience in child care and early childhood education, making her a trusted and passionate 

leader in our organization. 

Liz has worked at TDC Learning Centers for well over a decade and is currently the Director of our 

Crestview Learning Center. Previously serving as a Lead Toddler Teacher, she has consistently 

demonstrated her dedication to fostering a nurturing and supportive environment for both children and 

families. 

Families and staff alike can be confident in Liz’s ability to lead with integrity, compassion, and a 

commitment to excellence as we move forward together. As a board we are confident Liz’s experience, 

passion, and leadership will empower her to guide the organization with excellence during this 

transitional period. 


